
 

 

 

 
 

 
4th June 2014 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Geography Field Trip – Thursday 3rd July 2014 

 
As part of the GCSE Geography course each student will need to complete a Controlled Assessment which is worth 

25% of their final mark. All Geography pupils will be studying Ecosystems in Epping Forest. A course requirement is 

that students will need to complete field work. 
 

The Geography department has organised a fieldtrip on Thursday 3rd July 2014 to the Field Study Centre, Paul’s 
Nursery Road, High Beach, Essex. This is a fully accredited centre and it meets all health and safety requirements. All 

students will be fully supervised by members of the Geography department and it will give them the chance to collect 
data that will help them to achieve the highest possible grade on this element of their Geography GCSE. 

 

A coach will be leaving school at 8.30am, all students will need to be in school at 8am and will be returning to school 
at 3.30pm. The cost of travel is being met by the school. 

 
Students will need to bring with them writing equipment and a packed lunch. Students on free school meals will have 

lunch provided. Each student must ensure they are wearing suitable clothing for working outside.   

 
Please complete the parental consent form below and return it as soon as possible to the school. Failure to do this will 

mean that your child will not be able to attend and this will affect their final Controlled Assessment grade. 
 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 

Mr Crotty 
Head of Geography 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Reply Slip 

Geography Field Trip – Thursday 3rd July 2014 

 

I, the Parent/Carer of       in form    confirm that they will be 
attending the Geography Field Trip on Thursday 3rd July 2014. 

 

Parent/Carers Name (please print):        

Signed:     ________________________ 

Date:          

 


